
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE:   

HCV PROGRAM WAITING LIST TO OPEN ON MONDAY, APRIL 1, 2020 

The Jonesboro Urban Renewal and Housing Authority, Jonesboro, Arkansas announces the opening of 

the Housing Choice Voucher Waiting list on Wednesday, April 1, 2020. 

Applications are available at the Jonesboro Urban Renewal and Housing authority at 330 Union, 

Jonesboro, Arkansas 72401 during weekdays Monday through Thursday from 8:00 a.m. – 11:45 a.m. and 

1:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m.  You must complete and turn in an application to the Application Technician either 

in person, by mail, or by email (AppTech@jurha.org). You will receive a Waiting List confirmation 

showing the date and time your application was received. 

The application process will involve two phases.  The first is the “initial” application for assistance.  The 

PHA will request from the applicant any information necessary to establish eligibility at the time of 

application.  This first phase results in the family’s placement on the waiting list. Applicants will be 

placed on the waiting list according to any preferences(s) for which they qualify, and the date and time 

the complete application is received by the PHA.   Placement on the waiting list does not indicate that 

the family is, in fact, eligible for assistance.  A final determination of eligibility will be made when the 

family is selected from the waiting list.  

The second phase is the “final determination of eligibility” (referred to as the full application).  The full 

application takes place when the family reaches the top of the waiting list.  At this time, the PHA ensures 

that verifications of all HUD and PHA eligibility factors are current in order to determine the family’s 

eligibility for the issuance of a voucher.  

The Jonesboro Urban Renewal and Housing Authority does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, 
sex, religion, familial status, age, disability or national origin, marital status, gender identity, or 
sexual orientation in the admission, access, treatment or employment in its federally assisted 
programs and activities.   
 
If you or anyone in your family is a person with disabilities, and you require specific accommodation in 
order to fully utilize our programs and services, please contact the Application Technician at (870) 336-
9612.  

 


